Scapino statement in response to an article by Clean Clothes Campaign on involvement with Spectrum Sweater factory (Dhaka, Bangladesh)

9 May 2005

Frans Deumens, Buying Manager for Scapino, provided this statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to the Clean Clothes Campaign article of 24 April 2005, “Spectrum Update: New info & demands”, which says Scapino was a buyer (via KarstadtQuelle) from the Spectrum Sweater factory that collapsed on 11 April 2005, killing many of the workers:

http://www.cleanclothes.org/news/05-04-24.htm 

SCAPINO has placed some trial orders in 2004 with Spectrum Sweater, but the last delivery has been made August / September 2004. We have not continued business since.
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